-Attention Kaktovik Residents-

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC), North Slope Borough (NSB), and
the U.S. Coast Guard (USCG) are currently responding to a diesel spill on 4™ Street (see map.)

There is a potential that during the storm, snow removal efforts may have transported diesel-
contaminated snow outside of the original spill footprint. Responders are assessing snow piles in the

area and working to reduce the potential impacts to the community by completing a timely removal of
the contaminated snow.

If you are concerned that diesel-contaminated snow may be present in a snow pile
near your residence or place of business, please contact ADEC via text or call

1-907-460-4602.
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